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It's simple: We Oregonians want decisions about our medical care to be made by 

doctors, not executives with no medical training. 

 

The decisions made by executives, who have no medical training, have a direct 

impact on how doctors are able to care for us patients.  Please pass HB 4130 to 

make sure that it's doctors, not people with no medical training, who are making 

these decisions. 


